
  

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attention public, 

 

The TAPR public hearing for the Texas Academic Performance Report, TAPR, for 

Monday, February 13, 2023, has been cancelled and will be rescheduled for the 

month of March.  The board will determine the date at a later time.  The new notice 

will be published in the State Line Tribune when possible.   

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Colby Waldrop 

Superintendent 
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